
American Bald Eagle

Wildlife Center volunteers, Esther Plummer, Lindy Williams, and her daughter, Lindsay Williams, 
rescued four eagles at separate locations in April.  They transported the birds to the Florida Audubon 
Center for Birds of Prey either the night of the rescues or the following day.  In all four cases, the 
young eagles were in trouble and would not have survived without human intervention.  
Tragically, one did not survive.  Our Center is the only one in this area which has volunteers who 
will go on rescues “after hours”.  We are fortunate to have such dedicated individuals willing to 
work such long hours-they are quite remarkable.

Left: Lindsay Williams arrived at the Center 
for Birds of Prey with the juvenile rescued 
eagle.  She is very adept at catching them!

Right: When Lindy and Lindsay arrived on scene, the 
eagle had perched on the steering wheel of a riding 
lawn mower in the homeowner’s garage.  Just when 
you think that you’ve seen it all!


